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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 2:09 PM
To: 'Hoey, Kiersten'
Subject: RE: RO2908 Livermore 

Kiersten, 
 
We can reschedule the meeting to August 3.  Let’s make it 10:00 am instead of 11:00 am. 
 
The due date for submittal of a Draft CAP or Pilot Test Work Plan is extended to August 26, 2011. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Hoey, Kiersten [mailto:khoey@craworld.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2011 12:35 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO2908 Livermore  
 
Hi Jerry, 
 
Something came up and I was hoping to reschedule our meeting to discuss 2259 First Street in Livermore from August 2nd

to August 3rd.  Please let me know if this is acceptable with your schedule. 
 
Additionally, I was hoping to get an extension request for the due date of the report until August 26th, to give us time to 
complete the report with the conclusions from our meeting.  
 
Thank you for your time, 
Kiersten 
 

_______________________________     
Kiersten Hoey 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
Phone: 510-420-3347 
Cell: 916-919-0358 
Email: khoey@craworld.com 
www.craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 

This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies.  You are advised that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you. 

 


